
 
         
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
AN APPLICATION FOR AN EXPLORATION LICENCE HAS BEEN APPLIED FOR IN THE 
GLENGARRY, TOONGABBIE, COWARR AND THE DENNISON AREA TO EXPLORE FOR 
COAL AND BY INFERENCE COAL SEAM GAS BY COMMONWEALTH MINING PTY LTD 
 

 
 
To eliminate the risk of your prime agricultural land being destroyed forever, you must lodge an 
objection in writing to  
The Manager, Earth Resources Tenements, 
Department of Primary Industries,  
GPO Box 4440, 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3001 
 
Don’t forget to state the application number EL5394 on your letter. 
The objection needs to reach the DPI by November 17th 2011. 
 
REMEMBER: To do nothing is to approve the destruction of our beautiful, fertile land and communities. 
Further information: Tracey Anton  0407924003 


